
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

13th Feb:  School Closed - INSET day
14th Feb:  School Closed - INSET day
17th-21st Feb:  School Closed for half term
24th Feb:  First day back at school
4th March:  Class Photo’s
6th March:  World Book Day - Dewey / Loveny Trago
7th March:  Wildtribe sleepover in school - Y2, Y5, Y6
11th March:  Vision screening - Reception class
13th March:  Nursery Parent Consultations
14th March:  Red Nose Day
18th March:  Dewey / Fowey Parent Consultations
19th March:  Loveny / Treverbyn Parent Consultations

Keep checking these dates as they may change at
short notice.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

PE runs on Wednesday’s and Fridays.  Please
ensure children have their PE kit in school.

Rowing Competition
We are delighted to announce the success
of former pupils Lillian and Kassidy.  They
were selected for the inter school rowing

competition.  They came joint 5th out of 20
in the individual competition and their team

came first in the relay. 
Well done girls!

Please remember to order hot dinners on
ParentPay.

If you have any old children’s toys such as
spinning tops please could they be brought in

for Loveny class to look at.
Parent consultation letters will be sent out

when we return from half term Wildtribe Adventure
On Friday 7th March Y2, Y5 and Y6 are invited

to a sleepover in school.  Further details will be
sent home via letter and email.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
KS1 Multi-skills Wednesday

KS2 Multi-skills Friday
Starting w/c 24th Feb

Available on ParentPay to book a place

Theme:  Water Water Everywhere
Book: Clean up, by Nathan Byron

To help with independence can we ensure nursery children have
shoes that are easy to take off and put on.

Please could all children bring in wellies to be kept in nursery.

It is important that you read your child’s communication book.

NURSERY NEWS
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Treverbyn sleepover to follow in the summer
term. Details to follow.....

We hope you have a lovely half term break - see you all
back on Monday 24th February.

On Thursday 6th March, Dewey YF and Loveny
Y1 and Y2 are invited to Trago Mills as part of
World Book Day to listen to a story teller.  We
are asking for a contribution of £2 towards to

the cost of the coach and would ask that
parents pick up their child from Trago Mills at

3pm.  Further details will be sent home.  

World Book Day - 6th March Dewey and
Loveny Class

Well done to all the children who took part in last week’s
cross country race 

Charlotte came 13 out of 128
Jessica came 40 out of 128
Lowena came 96 out of 128
Maisie came 108 out of 128
Rosie came 124 out of 128
Bernie came 18 out of 133
Harlyn came 45 out of 133
Apollo came 114 out of 133
Ruan W came 90 out of 133

Ada came 100 out of 121
Isaac came 106 out of 130


